
Parents are reminded NOT to park out front before or after 

school. Buses need to be able to park out front during 

these times.  

********************************** 

REMINDER: 

**EVERY FRIDAY IS SPIRIT WEAR DAY** 

Mathematics: 

Any students currently enrolled in a grade 9 applied or academic 
math class will be writing the EQAO math test on Tuesday, June 
13th and Wednesday, June 14th.  The test is written during their 
regularly scheduled math class.  Please avoid scheduling any  ap-
pointments on those days as attendance is imperative. Good Luck. 

 

 

A P R I L  2 0 1 7   

H O LY  T R I N I T Y   

 

C AT H O L I C  H I G H  S C H O O L   

I M P O R T A N T               

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S  

 

 

M A Y  1 S T - 5 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C   

E D U C A T I O N  W E E K  

 

M A Y  2 N D  -  

T R A C K  &  F I E L D  

M E E T  

 

M A Y  2 N D  -  

S P I R I T  O F  T H E    

T I T A N  B R E A K F A S T  

 

M A Y  4 T H  -  

C A T H O L I C  L E A D E R -

S H I P  A W A R D S  

 

M A Y  1 7 T H -  

D R E S S  D O W N  D A Y  

 

M A Y  1 8 T H -  

U N I T E D  W A Y  

D A N C E  

 

M A Y  1 9 T H -  

A G R I C U L T U R E ,  
T R A C T O R  &  C A R  

S H O W  &  B B Q  

 

M A Y  2 2 N D  -  

V I C T O R I A  D A Y  

N O  C L A S S E S  

 

M A Y  2 7 T H  -  

P R O M  A T  T H E   
D E L H I  G E R M A N  

H O M E  

 
J U N E  6 T H  -  
A T H L E T I C   

B A N Q U E T     
L U N C H E O N  
 
J U N E  1 3 T H  &  1 4 T H  

G R A D E  9  E Q A O  
M A T H  
 

J U N E  1 2 T H  -  
F I N A L  A S S E M B L Y  
 

J U N E  2 9 T H  -  
G R A D  M A S S  9 : 3 0 A M  
G R A D U A T I O N  

6 : 3 0 P M  
 

 

Reminder to all Grade 11 students:    Please submit your     
community service hours as soon as possible as next year will 

be your graduating year. 

In-School McCarthy Uniform Shop 
 

Visit our “in-school” McCarthy Uniform Shop to make it easier to get 
uniform pieces throughout the year. The shop is open two days per 

week on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11:00a.m. to 3:00p.m. 



 

GUIDANCE NEWS 

A Message for our Grade 12’s - Midterm marks have been submitted to both the Ontario 
College Application Services (OCAS) and the Ontario University Application Centre (OUAC).  
Students need to review their applications to ensure courses and marks listed are correct.  Any 
problems should be immediately brought to the attention of the Guidance Department.  
Please note that community service hours are required as part of the diploma requirements 
for graduation and therefore essential for acceptance to college, university or work. 

Just a reminder that the deadline to respond to a university acceptance is June 1, 2017. Re-
sponses to an offer of admission are made through www.ouac.on.ca .  College applicants must 
confirm their acceptance of an offer of admission by May 1st , 2017 through ontariocolleges.ca.   

Please have your child inform Student Services when they have confirmed their acceptance to 
a college, university, employer or apprenticeship program so that we may share their future 
plans on the bulletin board located outside of Student Services.  We also need this information 
for the creation of a power point presentation to be delivered at the graduation ceremonies. 

The Ontario Student Assistance Plan web application will be available in May. The website is 
osap.gov.on.ca.   

Summer school forms are available in student services.  The BHNCDSB is offering a two credit 
coop which will consist of a 20 hour pre-orientation requirement to be held at St. Mary’s 
Learning Centre in Brantford on two Saturdays and Mondays after school in June.  The place-
ment component is tentatively set to run from July 4th  to August 11th. Our board is also offer-
ing Gr. 12U English, Gr 11M Religion and Gr 10 Careers & Civics. Courses are on-line and must 
be completed in the month of July. GEDSB is also offering many summer school courses availa-
ble to our students.   

Please encourage your child to complete their 40 hours of community service hours as early as 

possible in their high school career.  There are always advantages and personal satisfaction to 

doing more than 40 hours of community service.  Your child may also be interested in applying 

for the Titan Award or School Letter – packages are available in Student Services and on our   

website www.trinitycatholic.ca.   

 

Inclement Weather Notice! 

HOLY  TRINITY 

Is  ZONE 1 

However, on days when 

buses are cancelled for a 

certain zone, all buses 

passing through that zone 

are cancelled.  Please check 

the transportation website. 

www.stsbhn.ca 

Graduation 2017 

Graduation 2017 is quickly approaching!  By now the following things should be 
completed: 

1.Registered in Moodle for participation at Graduation 

2.Graduation fee paid ($75) 

3.Community Service Hours Completed and Submitted to Student Services 

4.Application for Titan and School Letter Submitted to Main Office (optional) 

5.Applications for Scholarships, Bursaries, and Certificates submitted to Student 
Services (optional) www.trinitycatholic.ca/page/financing-your-education-o 

Graduation invitations and information packages will be mailed home in early May. Any 
student who has not completed the above tasks (1,2,3) will not receive an invitation to 
graduation until they are completed. Each family will be provided 4 passes for 
graduation.  Seating is limited.  The graduates do not require a pass.  If your family 
requires an additional pass, please contact Michele Burnie in the Student Services 
Office to have your name added to the waiting list.  If you do not require all 4 passes, 
please return them to Student Services so they can be distributed to families in need.  If 
you have any questions or concerns regarding graduation for your child, please contact 

their Guidance Counsellor. 

  

 

 

        

  

    Follow us on 

        Twitter 

     @trinitytitan 

 

 

Web 

www.trinitycatholic.ca 



 

 

Earth Week and On-Going Eco-Team Initiatives: 
 
Thank you to the eco-team, especially Claeyr Townsend and Arjun Krishna for their efforts in imple-
menting many Earth Friendly initiatives at HT, including the Soles for Souls shoe campaign, electronic 
waste recycling, managing to get trees donated from Paul Gagnon from Long Point Regional Authority, 
as well as promoting recycling through HTTV promos. The Electronic waste bin is in our back parking 
lot until May 26th. 
Thanks to Mrs. Townsend and the drama club who put on the production of "The Lorax" and pre-
senting it to 3 feeder schools, to help spread the message about the importance of environmental   
responsibility and protection.  They did a great job. 
Thank you to the volunteers who helped to plant the 80 trees around the track and the classes who 
will be helping with our annual “pitch-in" campaign.  
We would like to thank and recognize the Community Living and Pals classes as well as 2 co-op stu-
dents from Job Skills who do a great service every Wednesday when they organize and collect the HT 
recycling. Keep up the great work! Special Recognition goes to Alyssa Gama who's enthusiasm and 
positive spirit helps to motivate and encourage her classmates as well as staff and students to recycle. 
 

 

Titan Treasure Calendar Fundraiser 

Our calendar fundraiser is currently underway. 
Special thanks to everyone who purchased a 
calendar to support this year’s fundraiser. 
Draws will take place every Friday during the 
month of May. Winners will be contacted by the 
school and posted on the school website.  

Good luck to everyone. 

 

MUSIC EVENTS: 

On Thursday, May 11th, HT’s music students 

will be hosting their annual Spring Concert, 

featuring all music classes, the Intermediate 

and Concert Bands as well as Glee Club.   

The concert starts at 6:30pm in the lower 

cafeteria.  Admission is free. 

Hope to see 

you there. 

 


